
Officer Involved Hit and Run Investigation

Sent: 2016-10-03 @ 14:22 Case: 2016- Author: 1027

Will County Sheriff's Office
Investigations Division

The Will County Sheriff's Police are currently attempting to identify the above vehicle and owner. It was involved in 
a "Hit and Run" accident which occurred on September 30th, 2016 at approximately 11:30 P.M. and involved a 

Will County Deputy and Patrol Vehicle.

The accident happened in the vicinity of Essington and Ingalls Avenues, Joliet. The above vehicle left the scene 
Northbound on Essington from Ingalls Ave. 

Anyone who has any information in regards to this incident or the above vehicle, please contact the Will County 
Sheriff's Police Traffic Division at (815) 727-3263.


